
 

Environment Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Environment Select Committee was held on Wednesday, 26th March, 
2008. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs Maureen Rigg(Chair), Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr Roy Rix, Cllr Michael Smith, Cllr Mick Stoker and 
Cllr Mick Womphrey.  
 
Officers:  Ms B Brown (DNS), Mr N Hart and Mrs T Harrison (LD) 
 
Also in attendance:   Councillors Jim Beall, Mrs Jennie Beaumont, John Fletcher, Mrs Suzanne Fletcher, Ken 
Lupton, Allison Trainer, Terry Laing and Tina Large.  
 
Apologies:   Cllr Andrew Larkin,Cllr Steve Walmsley,Cllr Bill Woodhead. 
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Minutes 
 
Concluded that the minutes of the meeting held on the 14th January 2008 were 
signed by the Chair as a correct record. 
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Draft minutes of the meetings held on:- 
25th February 2008 - Attached 
5th March 2008 - Attached 
 
Consideration was given to the content of the draft minutes of the meetings held 
on 25th February 2008 and 5th March 2008. 
 
Concluded that the minutes of the meetings held on 25th February 2008 and 5th 
March 2008 be forwarded to Council for consideration. 
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Review of Waste Management and Recycling:- 
 
Members were presented with the draft final report of the Review of Waste 
management and Recycling. 
 
The Chairman outlined the recommendations contained within the report and 
gave Members the opportunity to comment and ask questions. 
 
Members made some amendments to the recommendations which were 
unanimously agreed.  
 
Members agreed to forward the report to Cabinet for consideration on 24th April 
2008. 
 
Concluded that Members agreed the recommendations with minor alterations to 
be submitted to Cabinet for their consideration on 24th April 2008. 
 

 
 

  


